
SARA Title III/EPCRA was implemented to create a 

cooperative relationship among government, business, 

and the public, involving them in the effort to prevent, 

plan, prepare for, and manage chemical emergencies. 

Annually by March 1, all owners and operators of 

manufacturing and non-manufacturing facilities with 

one or more covered hazardous chemicals are required 

to report chemical inventory data to their local fire 

departments, local emergency planning committees, 

and state emergency response commissions. 

J. J. Keller has a trained staff to help you comply with 

the requirements. We will conduct an assessment 

to verify whether you need to file a Tier II report 

and determine the specific federal, state, and local 

environmental requirements for your location(s). We 

will then prepare and file the Tier II report for you if 

necessary.

 J. J. KELLER®

TIER II REPORTING SERVICE

Required Tier II reporting  
elements:

• Facility information

• �Chemical description of materials  
used at the facility

• ��Individual chemical constituents

• Physical and health hazards

• Maximum and average daily amounts

•  �Storage types, conditions, and  
locations

• �Additional information verifying  
reporting status	
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Take a proactive approach to environmental 
compliance.

Contact us today for a no-obligation discussion. 

JJKellerConsulting.com/Tier-II  |  833-708-4627

Tier II reports (under EPCRA Section 312) are due  

annually by March 1st.

Superfund Amendments &  
Reauthorization Act (SARA) Title III 
Emergency Planning & Community
Right-to-Know Act (EPCRA)


